
PEPSI 
MIDAMERICA JUl 21 2012 

CELEBRATING 75 YEARS 

July 24,2012 

Robert L. Miller 
General Council 
Blair Hall - 2102 
Eastern Illinois University 
600 Lincoln Ave 
Charleston, IL 61920 

Sent via US Mail 

Dear Mr. Miller, 

In an effort to better understand the competitive environment in our market area, I am 
requesting a copy of your current snack vending agreement. I understand that you 
currently have an agreement with B & B Vending. 

The Freedom of Information Act affords you and I the ability to exchange these 
documents and to better understand the agreement. Please forward the information to the 
following address: 

John Glosser 
Peosi MidAmerica 

If you have any questions or comments, please call me at . 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation, time and attention. 

Sincerely Yours, 
Pepsi erica 

Jo Glosser 
On-Premise Sales Representative 


